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The changes to the bus services in the Eastern Suburbs are a spectacular disgrace. The 
changes do not make the buses more convenient or reliable. The spin selling these changes 
was comical. It took me an hour to travel from Bondi Junction Bus terminal on the 356 the 
other day. The bus was terribly late and by the time it turned up and arrived at its 
destination - total time 1hour. A 2.6 Km trip. Then of course a second 356 overtakes us. 
Catching the bus from the terminal at Bondi Junction is just so inconvenient. The Light Rail is 
as bad - due to technical difficulties - 1 hour and 20 mins to get me from Randwick to the 
city on Tuesday this week. Great Service!!!!! The Bus services have been ruined. I cannot see 
that any of these submissions will change what has been done - a further waste of my time. 


